
 

 

December 9, 2020 

 

Ms. Debra Holland, Executive Director 

New Hampshire Public Utilities 

21 S Fruit Street 

Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-7319 

 

Re: Docket No. DE 20-092-2021-2023 Triennial Energy Efficiency Plan 

 

Dear Ms. Holland, 

 

During this COVID Pandemic two things became very clear. Business and individuals have been pushed 

to the brink of bankruptcy and some already have. 

 

As the vaccine efforts roll out, we need to be able to give business and individuals, an un- impeded lane to 

rebuild their business and return to the workforce so that they can make every effort to regain economic 

momentum. This un-impeded lane will also be used by entrepreneurs in attempts to start new business. 

 

Our electricity costs are the highest in the nation and the recent migration to NH by individuals seeking a 

better place to live as well as the pre-COVID increase in young people making NH their home will lose 

steam. 

 

We need to hit the pause button on any new charges to our electric and utility bills and allow a period of 

rebuilding and innovation to take hold un-impeded. 

 

As a residential solar owner and installer, it is in my best interest to see that individuals and small 

business bounce back from this pandemic so that our industry can reap the rewards of a financially stable 

customer base in a few years. 

 

Please suspend this docket and allow our states economy to rebuild. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ivan Quinchia 

Box 35 

33 Pickering Lane 

Hebron, NH 03241 


